Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 88 Friday, January 24, 2014

TODAY IS A CLUB DAY. All students not making up an exam will follow the club schedule. Students taking a make up exam
should report to Convocation Hall at 7:45.

o 2" semester will now begin on 1/27/14 with Primetime. ALL STUDENTS MUST ARRIVE BY 7:30 AM TO ATTEND
PRIMETIME — NO LATE ARRIVAL. Only students who have reapplied and been approved for 2" semester senior early
release may leave early (see notice below).

* Report cards will be distributed at the end of the day on February 6 during a special Primetime. Students with early
release should plan to remain in school for Primetime.

Seniors with early release/late arrival: Current senior privileges will expire on 1/24/14. You MUST
reapply for this privilege for second semester! Please pick up a form from Mrs. Bennett in the main
office. You may not leave early/arrive late until this form is completed, signed and approved by the
office. Administration

Military recruiters will be situated at a table outside the cafeteria throughout all lunches on the following dates:
Army - Tuesday, January 28
Navy - Wednesday, January 29

College Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on their Naviance account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a
class period, please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend. E. Ziegler
1/27 - Art Institute of Philadelphia - 1:15 p.m., College/Career Center

ATTENTION ANY STUDENT TAKING OPEN CAMPUS CIVICS OR GLOBAL PERSPECTIVES IN THE SPRING 2014 SEMESTER: You are
required to attend a mandatory orientation/enrollment session before you start the course. Sessions will be offered on Monday,
Jan. 27th & Tuesday, Jan. 28th after school from 2:30 - 2:55 p.m. & on Tuesday, Jan. 28th before school from 7:05 - 7:25 a.m. All
meetings will be held in the Writing Center - Rm. 245. If you can not attend one of these sessions, it your responsibility to make
arrangements with Mr. Ked Kantz ASAP. Coursework begins immediately! K. Kantz

The PE department will be offering three final make up opportunities on Monday, Tuesday after school, and Wednesday before
school next week. These are the last chances offered for marking period 2. These dates are Jan. 27, 28, and 29.

Attention all Online PE Students who have Mr. Ammon or Mr. Landis 2nd semester, there will be a mandatory
enrollment/introductory meeting for all students completing Fit for Life 1 in room 176 on Tuesday, January 28 and Wednesday,
January 29 at 2:40 and Thursday, January 30 before school at 7:05AM. All students enrolled in the course must attend ONE
meeting. If you do not attend one of the meetings, it is YOUR responsibility to see Mr. Ammon or Mr. Landis in Locker Room 054
to enroll in the course. PE Department

Attention PE students! If your PE class did NOT meet either Thursday 1/23 or Friday 1/24 due to the schedule change, you MUST
return your PE lock to your teacher ASAP! PE Department

Attention all students who are signed up for the music department Toronto trip: the room sign-up procedure has been posted
throughout the music department. Please read the instruction carefully. Sign-ups begin next Wednesday outside room 140.

On Friday, January 24 at 3:00 PM, the Marching Band will hold a special meeting for all returning and interested band and color
guard students to discuss the upcoming Fall 2014 season. There are some important changes being made to various aspects of
the marching band program that will be announced, as well as details about leadership and recruitment. While optional,
attendance at the meeting is highly encouraged for all students! S. Siegel

FOLLIES ACTOR AUDITIONS RESCHEDULE: Auditions for actors that were scheduled for Tuesday and Wednesday of this week
will now be held on Tuesday, January 28th and Wednesday, January 29th at the same times as previously scheduled.  E. Rickert

Project Manhood and Women and Leadership will NOT travel today for Club Day. Project Manhood members will meet in room
128 after 7th period for club and Women In Leadership will meet in room 129. T. Coleman

-see other side-



ATTENTION PAWS CLUB MEMBERS! Whether you signed up or not, you can still get a PAWS Club t-shirt. We need to have 30
people to be able to place the order. Please bring $10 in an envelope (addressed to Miss S) with your name and the size of shirt
you want. Return to the guidance office or bring to club next Friday, 1/24. J. Sergovic

The Bluetique will be closed until Tuesday, February 4. J. Guttman

SENIORS: If you did not return your Jostens order (cap/gown/tassel and any optional items), you must mail your order directly to
Jostens. The address is on the back of the order form. Administration

SENIORS: If your college requests a mid-year transcript, then you MUST fill out another Transcript Request Form (located in the
“Document Library” on your Naviance home page — or you can pick up the form in the Guidance Office). List the colleges, check
the mid-year transcript box(es), and return it to the Guidance Office. IMPORTANT: Not all colleges request mid-year transcripts.
Please check the college’s application instructions. M. Stoudt

SENIORS: Do you need help with the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid)? If so, there will be a FAFSA Completion
Night on Thursday, February 6 from 6:00-8:00 pm in the Writing Center at MTHS. Financial Aid representatives will be available
to assist students and families in filling out the FAFSA. There will be two sessions, 6:00-7:00 PM and 7:00-8:00 PM. If you would
like to attend one of those sessions, please email Elizabeth Ziegler, College and Career Counselor, at ziegleel2@mtwp.net. Please
make sure to include student name and preferred session time in the message.

SENIORS: The Graduation Project Deadline is the end of the 1st semester (1/24). Senior Privileges will be revoked from students
who are not currently working with a project teacher or have not started the project. Administration

SENIORS: Please log onto Moodle and write your Senior Biography for the yearbook. This is the information that is placed beside
your senior picture. This must be completed by January 30. Yearbook Committee

Ski Club has rescheduled the cancelled trip to Blue Mountain. Ski Club will be going to Blue Mountain today,
January 24 in addition to the regularly scheduled dates. N. Eshelman

The Swarm High School Boys' and Girls' Rugby teams are looking for players. All 9th thru 12th grade boys and girls are invited
to play. Rugby combines elements of football, soccer, and wrestling. No experience necessary. If you practice, you will play in
the games! For more info, go to SwarmRugby.com. Flyers are available from the Main Office.

There will be a pre-season meeting for Boys Tennis on Tuesday, February 4, 2014, right after school in the Cafeteria.
Baseball Organizational Meeting will be held Thursday January 30 at 7:00 PM in the High School Cafeteria. All candidates for the

JV and Varsity baseball teams are expected to attend with at least one parent. The meeting should last approximately one hour.
Anyone who is unable to attend this meeting due to a schedule conflict is asked to see Coach Sassaman in room 209.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Rifle Conestoga Valley H HS Rifle Range 4:00
Vwrest LL League Tournament A Garden Spot HS 4:00 12:40 12:50
Vbbasket Solanco H HS-Arena 6:00
Vgbasket Solanco A HS 6:00 4:15
Frbbasket Hempfield H HS-Arena 4:00
Frgbasket Hempfield A HS Buchanon 4:00 2:40
Frbbasket Hempfield g H HS South Gym 4:00
Frgbasket Hempfield gt A HS Franklin Gym 4:00 2:40

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vwrest LL League Tournament A Garden Spot HS 1:00
Vgbasket Governor Mifflin A HS 4:00 2:15




